
April 1st, 2020 

On behalf of the board, I am pleased to announce the following members of our Killarney Park faith 

family have accepted the invitation from the board to serve on the pastoral search committee (PSC):  

Jack Jia  

Clarence Martens  

Iain Copland 

Mia McKay  

Karen Janes 

Louie VinLuan 

As a board, it was our desire to have participants in the PSC be able to represent the diversity in our 

congregation, to guide the process from end to end and listen to the Spirit’s leading.  And we think this 

group of individuals is well positioned to do this. 

Jack and Clarence were part of the previous PSC when we selected Dave as senior pastor back in 2009.   

Karen will be the board representative in order to keep the board updated.  The PSC will be equipped 

with resources from the past PSC as well as updated guides from BC & Manitoba MB conferences. 

The selection of our next permanent pastor may take some time.  It will likely not be until the end of 

April when we hear the first update from them after roles and protocols for the process have been 

ironed out.   In the meantime, the board will investigate selection of a transitional pastor to serve after 

Dave’s departure. 

Please join me in thanking our PSC members for stepping up to the task and pray that God would guide 

them. 

Chris Hall 

Moderator 

  


